
4 February 2010           

 

 

City Council  

Committee Report 
 
 

 

To:  Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Extension of Agreement (#4) –  Kenora Labour Adjustment  

 Committee (KLAC) 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That Council give three readings to a by-law to authorize the execution of a Funding 
Agreement extension (#4) for an Adjustment Committee between Her Majesty the 

Queen in Right of Ontario as represented by the Minister of Training, Colleges and 
Universities Affairs and the Corporation of the City of Kenora. 
 

Background: 
This relates to what is likely the final extension to the agreement the City has with the 

Ministry regarding the financial allocation with respect to the Kenora Labour 
Adjustment Committee. This extension remains in line with the projected expiry date of 

July 31, 2010. 
 
 

Budget: 

N/A 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  

N/A  
 

 


